
 

 

For Immediate Release: November 4, 2016 

Campbellford Memorial Hospital Recognizes Local Physician Support – November 7 – 12 is National Family Doctor 

Week 

 

Campbellford Memorial Hospital is proud to recognize the local family physicians who support their patients while under 

care at the hospital as part of National Family Doctor Week November 7 – 12.  The hospital is currently supported by the 

following family doctors: Dr. Celeste Collins, Dr. Bob Henderson, Dr. Nana Hou, Dr. Kelly Parks, Dr. Neil Pritchard, Dr. 

Jamie Read, Dr. Kent Tisher and Dr. Paul Williams. 

 

“Our family physicians have multiple demands including taking care of our inpatients, providing support to patients in 

nursing homes, retirement homes, at the Bridge Hospice, PLUS their own busy community practices.  Family Doctor 

Week in Canada is an opportunity to recognize our family physicians for their contributions towards great patient care,” 

explains Brad Hilker, President & CEO, Campbellford Memorial Hospital, adding: ““We’re grateful for the history of 

support our family physicians have invested in patient care at CMH.”  

 

The College of Family Physicians Canada (CFPC) proudly acknowledges the outstanding care provided to Canadians by 

family doctors. We know patients count on family doctors and value these relationships. Family Doctor Week in Canada 

(FDW) will be recognized from November 7–12, 2016, which coincides with the annual Family Medicine Forum from 

November 9–12 in Vancouver, British Columbia. 

 

CMH is always recruiting for new physicians to support its growth. The hospital is currently recruiting for Family 

Physicians and Internal Medicine physicians. “The vison for our in-patient care is consistent with the Central East LHIN’s 

vision of care closer to home. Keeping more acutely ill patients here in their local community hospital, with the care of 

our physicians, is a priority for us,” adds Hilker.  
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For more information, please contact:  
Jennifer Pacheco, Executive Assistant to the CEO (Monday, Wednesday, Friday) 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
E: jpacheco@cmh.ca or CEO-EA@cmh.ca; P: 705-632-2008 (dir. line) 
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or 
Lynda Tinney, Executive Assistant to the CEO (Tuesday, Thursday) 
Campbellford Memorial Hospital 
E: ltinney@cmh.ca; or CEO-EA@cmh.ca; P: 705-653-1140 x 2161 
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